

Parish Office
7 County Lane
Warfield
Bracknell
Berkshire
RG42 3JP
© 01344 457777

info@warfieldparishcouncil.gov.uk

Mary O'Rourke BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI Examiner – Warfield Neighbourhood Plan By e-mail

26 August 2021

Dear Ms O'Rourke

Warfield Neighbourhood Plan Examination

Thank you for your letter of 23 August outlining your planned site visit and further questions for Warfield Parish Council.

I have noted the timescales you have outlined for both your visit and our response to the questions. The parish council is keen to conclude the examination process as efficiently and timely as possible.

As a council with limited resources, responding to the questions raised will take us some time due to the time that has passed since much of the work was undertaken. We would anticipate that further questions may arise from your site visit.

Would it be possible for defer our response until after your site visit, so we can answer all questions in one batch? This approach would be the most efficient on our part and avoid any duplication of effort.

I hope you would be agreeable to such a solution.

Yours sincerely,



Jason Mawer

Parish Clerk

cc. Matt Lunn, Bracknell Forest Council